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COMMISSION 200 RUE DE LA LOI

OF THE . 10492 BRUSSELS
EUROPEAN COMMUNITIES TEL: CO2> 235 11 11
Cher Pavcclin? Brussels, 21 December 1988
5415

Dear Colleague,

The next meeting of our Committee will take place in Basle on
10 January 1989. Like last time, it will begin at 11.00, wliill then
resume after lunch and continue until 18.00.

A new version of part |1l of the skeleton of the Report, redrafted in
the light of contributions and comments made at the last meeting has
been prepared by the Rapporteurs and will be sent to you directly from
Basle. This should provide the basis for the first part of our
discussion. Subsequently we should also discuss Iissues relating to a
parallel currency and the ecu on the basis of the notes from Governors
Ciampi and Duisenberg. Governor Duisenberg’s paper has already been
circulated; and Governor Ciampi‘s will follow as soon as possible.
Mr Lamfalussy has also circulated a background paper on the ecu banking
market. In addition the Rapporteurs will prepare a brief issues
orientated paper on the future role of the ecu, which will be telefaxed
to you shortly before the meeting.

I should also like to remind you that we agreed at the last meeting to

change the date of our meeting in April. We will now meet on the
afternoon of 11th and all day on 12 April in Basle. The meeting

previously scheduled for 20 April in Brussels is cancelled.

Yours sincerely,

P

Jacques DELORS

Mr G. BAER

Assistant Manager

Monetary and Economic Dept.

Bank for International Settlements
BP 2258
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